
Desirée M. Wolfgramm 
Columbia Generating Station 

P.O. Box 968, PE20 
Richland, WA 99352-0968 

Ph. 509.377.4792 | F. 509.377.4674 
dmwolfgramm@energy-northwest.com 

 Mr. Robert E. Schuetz has been selected as the new Chief Executive Officer 
 Mr. David P. Brown has been selected as the new Site Vice President. 

There are no commitments being made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission by 
this letter.  Should you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact me at (509) 377-4792. 

Executed on the ______ day of ______________, 2021. 

Respectfully, 

Desirée M. Wolfgramm 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs  

cc: NRC Region IV Administrator 
NRC NRR Project Manager 
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector / 988C 
CD Sonoda, BPA

August 17, 2021
GO2-21-109 

U.S.  Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C.  205551 

Subject: COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION, DOCKET NO. 50-397 
ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGES 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the following organizational changes that 
were effective August 7, 2021: 

ENERGY 
NORTHWEST 


